Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
Enderby Park & Ride – Car Park - Damages

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000 i would like to know how many cars have been damaged as a result of these alligator teeth in the past in this car park.

The car park opened in 2009, in that time we have received two complaints.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

